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Missing Fort Drum Soldier found safe

Fort Drum, NY - Private First Class Eduardo M. Flores, a missing 10th Mountain Division Soldier, has been found safe in California and returned to Fort Drum on July 5, 2021.

On June 22, 2021, 10th Mountain Division leaders sought the public's help in locating Pfc. Eduardo M. Flores and ensuring his safe return to Fort Drum. We thank the law enforcement agencies as well as the public's help in locating Pfc. Eduardo M. Flores.
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